
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 11th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Pupils in Years 3 to 6 
 
The ‘Friends of Fordley’ will be holding their annual Halloween disco on Friday 20th 
October.  All Key Stage 2 children will have their disco between 2: 1 5-3:15pm. 
The cost of entry is 50p per child. Please send in a change of clothes in a named bag 
and school staff will help the children get ready for their disco. We would appreciate 
it if all costumes/masks are age appropriate and are not connected to any certificate 
18 film. 
 
There will be a tuck shop and you are welcome to send your child with a small amount 
of spending money. During school time on Friday 13th October the school council will 
be selling Halloween items for 50p each. These include, Dracula teeth, fake blood, 
face paints and many more. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs C L Withers 
Headteacher 
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